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14 July 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 

Hot weather arrangements 

 

We are expecting temperatures in excess of 30 degree on Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th July. In 

anticipation of this, please note the following: 

 

• On Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th July, students in Y7-10 may wear Bournside P.E. kit for the 

whole school day. Students are permitted to wear only their Bournside P.E. kit or their normal 

school uniform. Please be aware that students who come to school in clothing that is not 

permitted will receive sanctions and either be sent home to change, or be provided with 

appropriate clothing from the school’s spare uniform supply. 

• Sixth Form students should adhere to the usual dress code but are not required to wear their 

ties. 

• Please ensure that students come to school with a full water bottle and appropriate sun 

protection. Students will be encouraged to fill their bottles at break, lunch and during lesson 

changeover. As there is plenty of time to do this between lessons, students will not be allowed 

to leave lessons or arrive late due to refilling water bottles. 

 

Sports day arrangements have been reviewed.  To avoid the heat of the day, events will now take 

place first thing in the morning on Monday and Tuesday.  It will be too hot for students to watch the 

events so lessons will take place as normal for students who are not participating directly in Sports 

Day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Steve Jefferies 

Headteacher 
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